AG Marching Band and Color Guard Uniform Return Details
(Dry Cleaning & Accessory Returns)

Dear Marching Band and Color Guard Families: December 1, 2015
We are pleased to provide the following instructions and reminders for returning your Uniforms and Accessories.
UNIFORM RETURN / DROP-OFF

To Ace Quality Cleaners in Avondale
Between Monday, December 7, 2015 and Saturday, December 12, 2015

e Drop all 3 components of the Uniform (Jacket, Sash and Pants) off at ACE QUALITY CLEANERS located 81
Pennsylvania Avenue at the corner of Route 41 and Old Baltimore Pike, next to Domino’s Pizza in Avondale
between Monday, December 7th and no later than Saturday, December 12th during their normal business
hours. At drop off be sure to sign the Uniform Drop-off Sheet.

o The fee for the dry cleaning service was included in the Uniform Maintenance Fee you paid to AGIMBA when you
submitted your Uniform Contract in July. Ace Quality Cleaners will dry clean the Uniform and return it to the
School District for you. (Please note: If your student’s Uniform is not received by Ace Quality Cleaners by December
12th, you will be responsible for having the Uniform dry cleaned on your own and at your own additional cost. The
Maintenance Fee, nor any portion thereof, will not be refunded under any circumstances.)

e Color Guard Members KEEP your costume and do not turn it in (this was included in your costume fee.)
ACCESSORY RETURN / DROP-OFF

To the AGHS Cafeteria during the Santa Breakfast event
Saturday, December 12, 2015 between 8:00 AM and 10:30 AM

e  Drop the remaining 4 Uniform components (Shako Hat, Hat Box, Rain Coat, and Garment Bag) must be dropped
off on Saturday, December 12th between 8:00 AM and 10:30 AM during the Marching Band Santa Breakfast
charity event in the high school cafeteria. AG Music Boosters parent volunteers will be on hand to receive them,
note the condition of each item and prepare it for storage.

e  Color Guard Members: Drop off your raincoat and garment bag.

e Attn. Indoor Guard and Percussion students: A garment bag will be re-issued to you for indoor, please still return
your garment bag from the marching band season.

UNIFORM & ACCESSORY REPLACEMENT COSTS

Please remember that the Avon Grove School District will use the following schedule in replacing any Uniform or Accessory
component should it be lost, retained by the student/family, damaged, etc. at the School District’s sole discretion and
judgment. Additionally, the School District will assess a fee to recover any and all cleaning and repair costs they incurred in
relation to the recovery.

e Jacket and Sash S 266 each e Hat Box S 10 each
e Pant $ 150 each e Rain Coat S 75 each
e Shako Hat S 125 each e Garment Bag S 25 each

ITEMS YOU KEEP
The marching shoes, gloves, knit hat, guard costumes and other items that you may have purchased specifically for your
student and are yours to keep. (Do not return these items to the dry cleaner or to the school.)

QUESTIONS

Should there be any questions at all, please contact Nancy Payne by email to aghsmusicboosters.pres@gmail.com or by
phone call or text to (302) 530-0189.

Thank you,
Avon Grove Music Boosters



